
From: Kathy Sprayberry <KathySprayberry@scsenate.gov>
To: Philpott, KatieKatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/7/2016 11:52:45 AM
Subject: FW: July 10 - Confederate Flag Rally ~ Website email from Becky Crosby

Hi Katie,

Could you help us get a response on this inquiry or direct it to the appropriate staff member. Thank you.

Kathy Sprayberry for Senator Katrina F. Shealy

South Carolina Senate
P.O. Box 142
502 Gressette Bldg.
Columbia, SC 29202

803-212-6108 (office)
803-212-6299 (fax)

KathySprayberry@scsenate.gov (email) 
www.scstatehouse.gov (website)

From: Katrina Shealy
Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2016 9:28 PM
To: Kathy Sprayberry <KathySprayberry@scsenate.gov>
Subject: Fwd: July 10 - Confederate Flag Rally ~ Website email from Becky Crosby

Did we respond to the constituent ??

Sent from my iPad
Katrina F. Shealy

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jim Melton <JimMelton@scsenate.gov>
Date: July 5, 2016 at 3:14:52 PM EDT
To: Katrina Shealy <KatrinaShealy@scsenate.gov>
Cc: Katherine Veldran- Governor's Office <katherineveldran@gov.sc.gov>, 
"beckycrosby@comporium.net" <beckycrosby@comporium.net> 
Subject: Re: July 10 - Confederate Flag Rally ~ Website email from Becky Crosby

Kathy. I am out of state but I did send this to Chuck.

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 5, 2016, at 12:47 PM, Katrina Shealy <KatrinaShealy@scsenate.gov> wrote:

Monday, July 5, 2016
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Hi Jim/Katherine,

Senator Shealy received the following inquiry regarding an event that has received a 
permit to rally at the State House on July 10, 2016. Is there anything that can be 
done to prevent this event from taking place? Thank you.

Kathy Sprayberry for Senator Katrina F. Shealy

South Carolina Senate
P.O. Box 142
502 Gressette Bldg. 
Columbia, SC 29202

803-212-6108 (office) 
803-212-6299 (fax)

KathySprayberry@scsenate.gov (email) 
www.scstatehouse.gov (website)
From: beckycrosby@comporium.net [mailto:beckycrosby@comporium.net]
Sent: Friday, July 01, 2016 8:30 PM
Subject: July 10 - Confederate Flag Rally ~ Website email from Becky Crosby

Hi Senator Shealy~A pro-Confederate Flag group has a permit to rally at the State 
House on July 10, 2016. The KKK and neo-nazis are planning to show up again, also. 
We do not need a repeat of last year's chaotic and disgraceful spectacle. Is it possible 
for the Governor to declare a state of emergency to stop this event from happening? 
What else can be done to stop this? Last year, it took hundreds of law enforcement 
officers to attempt to maintain peace. Unfortunately, it wasn't enough to contain the 
clashing of hate groups. Thank you for your prayers during last year's event.

Becky Crosby
159 Rocky Meadow Dr 
Gilbert, SC 29054
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